
June 1, 2005

TO: Jeryl Mumpower, Interim Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

FROM: Carolyn MacDonald, 2004-05 Senate Chair

SUBJECT: Senate Bills

I am submitting the following Senate Bill to you for consideration.  The Bill was 
approved at the May 9, 2005, Senate meeting.  This bill may not have been reviewed yet by the 
Vice President of the College.

Senate Bill 0405-30:  Proposal to Establish a Dual Degree Program M.S. 
Nanosciences and Nanoengineering / M.B.A.

Thank you.
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